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January 23, 2017

Trenton Faasse
c/o FoundersAcademy of Las Vegas
4025 North Rancho Drive
Las Vegas,Nevada 89130

Dear Trenton,

Thank you for your letter to Governor Haley. The governor appreciates your interest in South
Carolina and is happy to share information with you about our great state!

To tell you a little about one of our state animals, our state bird is the Carolina Wren. It is a
small bird with a reddish-brown body, black tail, and a conspicuous white stripe over the eyes.
The song of the wren sounds like "tea-ket-tle, tea-ket-tle, tea-ket-tle" and may be heard year­
round, day and night, and in all kinds of weather.

I hope the enclosed items prove helpful and encourage you to visit www.sciway.net.
www.scstatehouse.gov,and www.discoversouthcarolina.comto learn more.

Sincerely,

Leanna DuPree
ProgramAssistant
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